
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 May 14, 2023 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 

 

Song of Response 
 
 

Benediction 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message By: 

Cara Boney 

 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 

 

Message By: 

Matt Hamsher 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

People of the week:  

James Carner and Ruth Yarman 
 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 5/7/23  Offering last Sunday: 

Worship: 107    Budget: $4,054.00   

Livestream: 7    Compassion Fund: $400.00 

       

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 
 

Sermon Outline 

A Mother’s Love for Jesus 

Proverbs 22:6; Deuteronomy 6:4-7  
 

 

 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sun., May 14 

   Signing Interpreter 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

     Worship 
 

Tues., May 16 

   9:00 a.m. Mennonite 

    Women 
 

   7:00 p.m. SMC Org. 

    Structure Comm. At  

    Darrell Smucker’s 
 

Wed., May 17 

   7:00 p.m. Pastoral 

     Relations Comm. 

 

   7:00 p.m. Youth Group 
 

Thurs., May 18 

   7:00 p.m. Youth Wing 

     Reserved 

COMING UP 
 

Sun., May 21 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

     Worship 
 

Wed., May 24 

   12:00 p.m. Seekers’  

       Eat-out 
 

      Congregational  

      Business Meeting 

 

    6:15 p.m. Light 

       Refreshments 

 

    6:30 p.m. Meeting 

 

Fri., May 26 

   Youth Wing Reserved  

    for Children’s Summer 

    Program 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

New carpet is here and the installation went 

smoothly, thanks to the many volunteers 

who helped relocate pews, remove the old 

carpet and returned the pews to the 

sanctuary.  Please be aware that the pews 

have not initially been attached to the floor.  

While pews may safely be utilized without 

anchors, please be gentle when using the 

pew in front of you for support when 

standing to avoid slight movement.  Note: 

There may be new pew configuration(s) 

being tested over the next several weeks.  

Thank you in advance for your patience 

and understanding as we work 

collaboratively to successfully complete this 

project! 
 

SMC Congregational Meeting - Wednesday, 

May 24, 2023 at 6:15 p.m.  You are invited to 

a SMC congregational meeting to discuss a 

recommendation to retain and reupholster 

24 pews and to replace 4 pews with fabric 

covered chairs to more easi ly 

accommodate wheelchair access in the 

sanctuary.  Light refreshments to be served 

at 6:15 p.m. with the meeting to start at 6:30 

p.m. 
 

Registration with lodging for ReGen 2023, 

June 26 – 30 at Taylor University closes     

May 26. To register visit evananetwork.org. 
 

Photo directories are a wonderful tool for 

our church and for new families who begin 

attending SMC.  The dates for our 2023 

photo sessions are set for June 2 and June 3.  

To schedule your appointment online go to 

www.ucdir.com, click on photography 

appointment scheduling login on the right 

side, enter oh2635 in the church code field 

and enter photos in the church password 

field.  If you need assistance scheduling 

your appointment please contact Kathy 

Lehman in the church office. 
 


